
6 July 2015

Joseph N. Skibinski

Ieidos Senior Project Manager

Stephen Lemont, Ph.D.
Senior Environmental Project Manager
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Mail Stop: T-4B16
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Dr. Lemont,

In accordance with the US Army Jefferson Proving Ground License SUB-1435 requirements and
on behalf of the Army, we are submitting five hard copies and five electronic copies on digital
versatile disk (DVD) of the Responses to Nuclear Regulatory Commission, May 8, 2015, Request
for Additional Information for Environmental Review of License Amendment Request for
Jefferson Proving Ground Depleted Uranium Impact Area License Termination, Materials
License SUB-1435.

Please contact Dr. Robert Cherry at (210) 466-0368, e-mail address:
robert.n.cherry.civ@mail.mil if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Joseph N. Skibinski
Senior Project Manager

leidos.com


